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Dear Nordic peri-operative nurses

NORNA, Nordic Operating Room Nurses 

Association, would like to invite you to come 

to Copenhagen 27-28 October 2016.

FS SASMO, the danish association of operating 

room nurses is proud to be hosting the 4th 

NORNA congress. Peri-operative nurses in 

education and practice.

The aim of the conference is to share intiatives 

in peri-operative nurses education and pratice, 

caring for the peri-operative patient.

Visit our website www.norna2016.dk and don’t 

hesitate to contact us for futher information.

We look forward to welcoming you all 

to Copenhagen.

1st Call 
for Abstract 
November 2015




